Medicare Admission Billing Change 
Dear Dr. 

Medicare requires the physician and hospital to determine the correct billing status for your hospital stay.  

As discussed with you, it has been determined that your patient, ___________________, was incorrectly placed as Inpatient status. Per Medicare policy, the determination was made by a physician member of the medical staff’s UR Committee. Following Medicare guidelines, the claim will be filed as a part B inpatient claim. As required, the patient has been notified of this change and this letter serves as official notification to you. Since the status remains inpatient, no adjustment to your claims are necessary. 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact one of the case managers.
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